MEMORANDUM

DATE:	November 20, 2014

TO:	Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket ID: OAR-2013-0602

FROM:	Rob Lawrence
EPA/Region 6/PD

SUBJECT:	June 20, 2014 Brief Remarks Regarding the Proposed Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants at the meeting of the United States Conference of Mayors held in Dallas




SUMMARY

Brief remarks were made by EPA at the meeting of the United States Conference of Mayors held in Dallas on the proposed Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants, which was proposed on June 2, 2014.

ATTENDEES
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EPA Participant:	Ron Curry (Regional Administrator) 

